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October 29, 2010

Rt Hon Nick Clegg MP 
Deputy Prime Minister 
70 Whitehall 
London SW1A2AS

telegraph group
111 Buckingham Palace Road, London, SWiW oDT
\«w\«.telegraph.co.uk
Direct line: 0 2 0  7 9 3 1 3 8 0 0
Email; murdoch.maclennan(g>telegraph.co.uk

It was really good to see you on Wednesday. Tony and I thought it was an 
extremely useful and informative meeting and we are both most grateful to you for 
taking so much time to see us.

I know we will keep in touch on a whole range of issues, and you and Jonathan 
should not hesitate to let us know if there Is anything we can do to help.

In the meantime, (I fear there is no escape from us) I promised to let you have a 
copy of the Slaughters note we have sent to Vince, which Is attached. I know you 
can't comment on it, but should you need any more Information, please just let me 
or Tony know. It's a really important issue for us ail.

We look forward to seeing you again soon and thank you again for your time, your 
courtesy and your great kindness.

Very best wishes.
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Murdoch MacLennan

Enc

MOD300015624


